
 

 

 

 

Boy Scout Troop 282 
Chartered by Mary of the Holy Rosary 

Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page! Click here 

*************************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 
On October 6, 2018 Alex Klement and his father 
Martin Klement, and Scoutmaster John Rotramel 
volunteered at a bridge building conservation project 
in Big South Fork. Each put in 7 or more hours of 
manual labor moving 8x2x8 rough-cut stringers 
down the Leatherwood Ford trail to where the bridge 
will soon be built. 

 

After a hard day of moving lumber Alex Klement and his 
father are taking pictures of funny looking mushrooms. 
Like father like son.  

 

On October 16, 2018 the troop visited Provision 
Living at Beaumont Centre and played bingo with 
the residents. 

 

 

Many thanks to the families of Troop 282 for 
supplying the prizes. Those in attendance include: 
Nate Carpenter, Ryan Carpenter, Brady Hardman, 
Alex Klement, John Schweighardt, Jackson Pierce, 
Dominic Sympson, Jeremy Terhune and Gabe 
Nazario.  Adults were Steve Hardman, John 
Rotramel, Evan Terhune, John Tomecek, Dave 
Buckles and family. 

OTHER ACTIVITIES 

Scouts also volunteered at the Mary Queen Fall 
Festival. They worked at the Rat Race Booth and 
helped with parking. Those attending were: Brady 
Hardman, Ryan Carpenter, Dominic Sympson, 
Jeremy Terhune, Asa Thomas, Dan Whitaker, and 
John Rotramel. 

Additionally, the Boy Scouts handed out donuts after 
Sunday Masses. John Schweighardt, Brady 
Hardman, Steve Hardman, Frances Hardman, and 
John Tomecek all attended. 

 

WHERE ARE THE EAGLES !! 

 
Troop 282 is honored to have 73 Eagle Scouts on its 
Eagle Honor Roll since we chartered in 1962. So, 
what are these Eagles doing today? Where are they? 
If you know any Eagle Scouts from Troop 282, please 
let them know that we would like to highlight the Eagle 
Scouts of Troop 282, with a little bit of information 
about where and what they are doing now-a-days. 
Have them contact us. 

 
This month we found out about Eagle Scout, Tom 
Musgrave, class of 1989, and Troop 282’s 16th Eagle 
Scout. Tom graduated from Tates Creek High School 
in 1991.  He majored in music and minored in 
journalism at Morehead State University, graduating 
from there in 1997.  After 15 years as a professional 
journalist, Tom joined state government and is now 
the communications  
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Boy-Scout-Troop-282-118639071581993/


 
director for the Kentucky Arts Council in 
Frankfort.  Tom has many fond memories of his days 
as a member of Troop 282, weeks at summer camp, 
outings to Laurel Lake, going to Philmont Scout 
Ranch in New Mexico and really appreciates the adult 
volunteers who were/are the oldest teenagers he 
ever met. 
 
See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you are 

interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a Boy 
Scout or adult leader, please contact Scoutmaster John 
Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 or Troop 282 Committee 

Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 

Upcoming events 
• November – Shooting Campout 
• December – First Southern Winter campout 

                       Ski Trip 
• January -  Lockin and Planning meeting 

This newsletter is written by the Troop Scribe Andrew Vogel.  

 


